
Licensing Chairs report to full Council 25th November 2015

On the 22nd October the Licensing Committee considered the fees to be charged 
to the licensing of Gambling Venues.
It was the decision of the committee not to increase the fees.

On the 22nd October the Licensing Committee considered the fees to be charged 
to the licensing of Sexual Entertaining Venues.
It was the decision of the committee to set the fees at the level agreed by the 
Full Council meeting held on 17th September 2014.

The fees for Sexual Entertainment Venues are:-
Application fee £3,000 No change
Renewal fee £2,000 No change
Variation fee £1,000 No change
Transfer fee £1,000 No change

A Sex Entertainment Venue licence is only valid for one year.

On Monday 23rd November a sub committee met to consider two licensing 
applications.

Lamb Stores, 2 Lamb Street, Kidsgrove.
New premise licence application.
Premise licence granted.

Albion Inn, 99 High Street, Newcastle.
Variation to premise licence to extend licensable hours on Friday and Saturday 
by two hours from 2am to 4am.
Application refused.

Trevor Hambleton
Chair of Licensing.

 


